
 

Autism Services Providers 
 

Optum Alaska invites you to join us for a Provider Listening Session  
 
Optum Alaska would like to better understand your experience with the 
Alaska ASO. Please bring all your comments and questions for a robust 

discussion with the Optum team. 
 

Please join us:  
Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m., 
Virtual on Microsoft Teams  

 
 Click here to Register: Register Now 

  
Questions? Please contact Provider Relations at 

akmedicaid@optum.com 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/yvoF2yrInUu5xQ9ktnVUIQ,ukz3eRnKUke66rovvr780Q,VE1VKrdomkqLWqp6ivpZ6Q,216i58qP606I39rM82tNgg,Ls7tLnvNQkSCDQ1i4Q9I1A,4MbesEtgWkCkjAXM0pqs1Q?mode=read&tenantId=db05faca-c82a-4b9d-b9c5-0f64b6755421
mailto:akmedicaid@optum.com

